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Comments: Thank you in advance for placing value on comments and input from fellow Americans. Speaking for
myself and my family, Helen, Kristin and Joelee Tooley, we encourage you to leave the current permitting
regulations for ANILCA cabins the way they are, without further revisions or changes.

More and more wilderness areas are being taken over for development, further oil and gas drilling and the list
goes on. Cabins inhabited by humans do not belong in wilderness areas. To alter the way permitting is taking
place would be changing the original intent, and potentially cause more harm to the wilderness that remains.

Thank you for your consideration,

Elise Tooley &amp; family



